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President’s Message
Dear Members,

Fall is approaching and so should some of the best fishing in
our area. Already we have the offshore scene in high gear with
catches of big eye, yellowfin and even a few billfish to round 
out the mix. I’m hoping the striped bass will show up soon as 
I just tied my rigs using circle hooks last weekend. Even our
resident fluke population has picked up of late. So, please be
sure to weigh your catch and get a slip in!

This truly is my favorite time of the year. As the temperatures
start to drop, my pulse starts to quicken. One weekend I’m 
bass fishing and the next I might be somewhere upstate, 
walking among the hardwoods. For me, the seasonal change
runs directly from fishing to hunting. It is great time to be in the
great outdoors.

We had a great time at our August GM/Luau once again at the
property. All the elements came together that night. The food, the
drink and even the weather were all perfect. Thanks again to all
of our members who made this event a great success.  
I especially like the pineapple palm trees. Not something you get
to see in the wild very often.

Due to a family obligation, I was unable to attend the FTC
Floatilla, but by all reports once again, a good time was had by
all. Thanks to Bob Pandy and all members for keeping this club
tradition a success.

This month we have another 
FTC family that has relocated to
southern climes, the Tooheys.  Bill is
a past president and a very active
member of our club since 1987. His
presence will be missed. Thank you
Bill, for all of your service. On behalf
of the club, I wish you and your
family the best of luck in your new
home/port. 

This month’s GM speaker should
be a great one for all mariners!  
Tim Sherman has arranged for the chief meteorologist of 
News 12, Bill Korbel, to address our membership and discuss 
our weather and how it pertains to you, the fisherman. If you
always wanted to know how the weather is really forecasted 
and what it all means, be sure to come on down this month.

See you on the water or in the woods!

Best Fishes,

Ray Geiger

Dr. Bill Korbel, Chief Meteorologist from News 12 speaks at our September GM.

NEXT GM
Thursday,

September 10, 2015
at the Property

at 7 pm

Curé of Ars School Auditorium
2323 Merrick Ave
Merrick, NY 11566
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this prominent speaker for 

insight into weather patterns 
on our Long Island 

waterways and beyond.
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Catch of the Month
Capt. Joe/Miss Lynn
Tournament Winning
Fluke

Captain Joe Masseria likes
catching big fluke and the big
fluke apparently like him too!
First up was Hudson Anglers
Fluke Frenzy where Capt. Joe
and the Miss Lynn won the
tournament with the largest fish 
and took the calcutta too.  Not
content, they then fished the
Combs Duke of Fluke Tourna-
ment and took first place for the
largest fish overall and the sec-
ond place calcutta for the three
heaviest combined. Quite an
achievement, literally beating
out hundreds of anglers. Congrats on the “Catch of the Month!”

Send in those pictures!

For bragging rights,  please email me at philton@optonline.net
or text me at (516) 721-8907 to be considered for “Catch of the
Month” by the bulletin committee.  

Include pictures and some catch details.  Thanks to all who 
submitted entries this Month and please keep them coming.   

~ Paul Hilton / Emily S

Captain John Jutt ran his Red Dawn Rising to the deep where they
were frustrated on the troll having some boats hook up with BET
nearby while they looked on. Overnight, they hooked and landed 
a nice YFT.  The next day up on the troll a large Blue Marlin took a
liking to, and struck their bird teaser, pulling and eventually parting 
the running line (not the lure leader).  They were able to retrieve 
their floating bird / lure combo so I guess the marlin swam away none
the worse.  

More recently, it seems on overnight chunk bite has developed
primarily in the Hudson. I‘ve heard several reports of boats striking 
out on the troll but able to chunk mixed YFT, BET, and some swordfish
during the overnight.  Nick Nero took his 25’ Parker Dolce Vita on 
a day troll to the deep with venerable crew member Pete Cefai.  They
worked their way from the Bacardi south to the Elbow, across the 
deep and back towards the Tip.  The only highlight off the trip was a
large unseen denizen of the deep that struck and quickly spooled 
a 50W on full strike before they could give chase.…

I encourage all FTC members to please bombard me with
reports and pictures to share with our membership.     

Please email your reports to  philton@optonline.net; or text/call
me at 516.721.8907.  Don’t forget to send pictures and catch details
for consideration by the Bulletin Committee for “Catch of the Month.” 

Sincerely, 

Paul Hilton F/V Emily S

Fishing
Report
Summer and
Fish are Moving
Right Along 

Peanut bunker and snappers are in the canals and the “named”
storms have appeared on our weather maps.  Labor Day weekend
is just ahead and most kids are back in school. Summer is winding
down and the fish seem to be on the move.  

Early in August, Captain Barbara Solomon did a trip on her new,
yet unnamed Everglades where she reported “limits” of seabass, lots
of ling, chub mackerel, and many keeper sized blackfish (released)
fishing a “twenty mile wreck.” Nick Nero had a similar trip with some
keeper fluke in the mix too, fishing the Middle Grounds.  

Fluking remains lackluster for
most. Nearly all of the reports 
I have heard revolve around
fishing the hard bottom from the
Angler Banks, Middle Grounds,
and east to Cholera. Limits are
possible but you need to work
hard.  Fluke over 7 lbs. seem few
and far between.  Our esteemed
President, Ray Geiger reported
on a Sunday trip to the Cholera
with Paul Cunningham and his
nephew, the current FTC Duke
of Fluke Calcutta leader, Kenny
Donowski.  They encountered

very tough conditions with little wind and light tides. Eventually, they
found a nice pocket of fish near a pot.  Kenny ended up with 5
keepers for the day and El Presidente had 2, including a nice 6 lb.
pool winner.  

My boat went in for some scheduled maintenance (and some
unscheduled), so I had not fished for a couple of weeks.  With the
boat squared away I was able to get in a couple of fluke trips. 
Scott Novick joined me on a weekday jaunt fishing the Middle
Grounds for 7 keepers to about 6 lbs. That following Saturday I went
solo and ran off and away from the large fleet gathering at Cholera
and vicinity.  Fishing the hard stuff in over 100’ of water I limited 
out pretty easily with nice fluke.  Ling were thick out there, seabass
were conspicuously absent both trips though a couple were taken.
Fluke appear to be on the move with this past full moon, time to
“make hay” as the saying goes. Porgies are available on all the
inshore pieces. Cod seemed to have been thinned out on all but 
the deepest / most select offshore pieces. 

Bluefish have made appearances with blitzes occurring within 
and just outside Jones Inlet. One day there were reports of 100 lb.
class BFT feeding on the blues within sight of the JI. A mix of
hammerheads, blues, and brown sharks are available just about
everywhere from 60’ on out. Summertime makos seem scare this year. 

Good canyon reports were hard to come by unless you were 
one of the boats fortunate enough to run into some BET.  Earlier 
in the month some BET and YFT were reported by those trolling into
the night and at first dawn, and on the chunk overnight. Our Editor,

FTC President Ray Geiger

with a 6 Lb. Fluke
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SALES OFFICE NEW & PRE-OWNED:
TEL. (516) 771-7020
FAX (516) 771-7348

WWW.ALGROVERSMARINE.COM

WWW.SPELLMANSMARINE.COM

BUY • SELL • TRADE

Of Merrick

Official Printer for

The Freeport Tuna Club
DISCOUNTS FOR ALL MEMBERS

255 Sunrise Highway, Merrick, N.Y. 11566

Tel 516.546.2312 • Fax 516.623.0870
web: www.mmpmk.com  •  e-mail: Info@mmpmk.com

BLUE MARLIN
BOATS

Used Boats Bought, Sold & Brokered
for current listings log on to 

WWW.BLUEMARLINBOATS.NET
4076 Merrick Road, Seaford, NY 11783

Tel: (516) 679-2121  •  Fax: (516) 679-2739

Best Prices, Premium Products, 

Knowledgeable Staff

We have all your boating & fishing needs

VISIT OUR ONLINE STORE:

SouthShoreMarineSupply.com

SOUTH SHORE MARINE SUPPLY
� Bait & Tackle  �

“Your One Stop Source”

4108 Merrick Rd.
Massepequa, NY 11758

516-557-2510
516-557-2512 Fax



FUEL • BAIT • TACKLE 

WOODCLEFT FISHING
STATION

FULL LINE OF FISHING GEAR

447 Woodcleft Avenue Freeport, NY 11520

516 • 378 • 8748

Richie Rosenkranz
FTC MEMBER

Wasabi Sportfishing 

 
Offering Open Boat & Private Charters 

For Tuna, Shark, Sword, Mahi & 
Anything else that swims on the edge 

 

516-650-1759 
Capt. Chris Gerhart, 50 Ton USCG Master 

PANDAMAN
PAINTING - PAPER HANGING

SPECIALIST
Paper Removal / Sheetrock Work • Tape / Spackle

Decorative Moldings Installed
Neat Clean Professional Service

Powerwashing • 30 Years Experience
WE DO IT ALL & MORE!

516.781.4011
BOB PANDY

www.TrophyTackle.com

Long Island’s Most Complete Selection of Inshore, Freshwater
and Surf Fishing Equipment • Custom Built Rods

MIKE NICOLETTI & BOB TURTURELLO
3031 Merrick Road, Wantagh, NY  11793

516.785.3223 • Fax: 516.679.6815
www.causewaybaitandtackle.com

88-17 78th Avenue • Glendale, NY 

(718) 850-0700

24 HOUR
EMERGENCY SERVICE

88-17 78th Avenue • Glendale, NY

(718) 850-0700

24 HOUR
EMERGENCY SERVICE

www.TrophyTackle.com

www.TrophyTackle.comwww.TrophyTackle.com

434 Rutgers Road

West Babylon, NY 11704

SeaIsle-Tackle.com
(516) 868-8855

Fax : (516) 546-2983
Sales@SeaIsle-Tackle.com

Complete Selection of Tackle
Complete Line of Custom Rods
Complete Line of Rod Building Supplies
Complete Inhouse Repairs
Complete Selection of Live, Fresh & Frozen Baits
Completely Helpful and Friendly Staff 

The Complete Tackle Shop

SOUTH SHORE 

COMPUTER SERVICES

“Technology, Sales and Staff Augmentation Services”

24/7/365

Ed Faza
516.238.2724

ed@southshorecomputerservices.com



September 2015 Derby
Awards & Contests 

Report
Awards Chairman: Captain Bill Morrogh

Committee Team: 
Captain Bill Toohey, Captain Michael Zullo

LATE AWARDS:
We’re holding Derby awards for Jim Krug, Chris Macropolous, Joe

Mangiapanello, John Weber iii, John Funicello, Hank Jenet and
Charles Goldstein! Hope to see you guys at the September GM so
we can present these awards.

Congratulations to our first round offshore Derby winners! (To be
awarded at the September GM).

Tuna
1st Place: Peter DiThomas 109lb Bluefin F/V Rocket Fish

2nd Place: Paul Noto 94.5lb Bluefin F/V Rocket Fish

3rd Place: Adam Bollaci 54.5lb Yellowfin F/V Hooker

Mahi
1st Place: Paul Noto 15lb F/V Rocket Fish

We have lots of Derbies to target this month. Inshore and Offshore
Derbies are running so get out there and send in those weigh slips. 

Derbies Running/Starting
This Month

Weakfish 8/15 - 9/27 

Mahi 8/22 – 10/4

False Albacore 8/22 -10/4

Green Bonito 8/22 - 10/4

Tuna 8/15 – 9/27 

Fluke 8/22 - 9/20

Sea Bass 9/5 - 10/12

Shark 9/19 - 11/29

Bluefish 9/19 - 11/29

The Fishing
Connection

The new Captain Anglers fishing board is now up and in use every
Thursday night.  FTC Captains have listed their dates and times 
for fishing trips in search of additional crew members. Now is the time
for all NEW and existing members to sign up to go fishing. This is an
opportunity for you to get to know other members and share your
knowledge of local fishing, both inshore and offshore. 

SHIP STORE
Volunteers Needed
Paul and Rosemary Schuber 

are moving to Texas 
We are looking for volunteers

to steer the ship’s store. 

If interested please see Ray Geiger

September 11, 2001
A Day To 

Remember



Membership
New membership has its rewards. This past month, new member 

Marty Dowling fishing on Gene Schettini’s boat “Somewhere in 
Time” landed a 150 lb. Swordfish. If you know of any angler wanting
to improve their fishing experiences, have them attend a Captain 
Anglers meeting as our guest. They can also contact Bob McVey at
FTC1937@Gmail.com.

The new Captain Anglers fishing board is now up and in use every
Thursday night.  FTC Captains have listed their dates and times for
fishing trips in search of additional crew members. Now is the time
for all NEW and existing members to sign up to go fishing. This is
an opportunity for you to get to know other members and share your
knowledge of local fishing, both inshore and offshore. 

Property
I would like to welcome some new members to our marina. Mike 

Kalish and his wife Jessica now have their boat at the club. Also new
to the marina are Tom Leprine and his son Mike. Both Tom and 
Mike each have a boat at the property. Please introduce yourself and
make them feel welcome.

Other good news is that Joseph Antoci’s boat has returned to the
marina!  Welcome back!

To help out members in need of boat related service or repairs,
the club is assembling a list of vendors that help you keep your 
boat running. So please send me your list of haulers, mechanics,
detailers, electrical installers, shrink wrappers, or whoever you use
to maintain your vessel. The club is especially interested in service
providers that would service boats in the marina. 

There are a few invoices outstanding so please get them taken
care of as soon as possible. The winter storage season begins on
November 1st.

If you have questions or concerns about the club property you can
see me at the GM or Captain and Anglers. 

FTC Property Manager - Alan Evelyncapt.al@fishtaxiny.com.
Cell: 917-750-8710

Good & Welfare
Hoping all are well as I haven't received any reports, must be everyone 

is out fishing. 516-652-5981 

~ Jeff

Upcoming Events 
HOLIDAy PARTy | Sunday, December 6 | Cure of Ars Church

OkTOBERFEST | at property | Date to be announced

CAPTAIN ANgLERS | Thursdays at property   

Bring down a prospective member, their admission is free 

1314 1ST AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY  10021

212.717.7403

WWW.CIGARINN.COM

THE CIGAR INN



FREEPORT BASED

FREE TOWING FOR MEMBERS

CALL ABOUT DISCOUNTED 

FTC MEMBER RATES

516-623-4183

Tel. 516-377-7720
Fax 516-223-9155
el. 516-377-7720TTel. 516-377-7720

Fax 516-223-9155

ADVERTISING:
Advertisers are needed to 
help fund this publication. 

If you or anyone you know who like 
to advertise please contact John Jutt 

at jjutt@mmpmk.com 
or call 

516-546-2312

ADVERTISING:



To place an ad in our classified 
Contact Capt. John Jutt  (516) 546-2312  

or E-mail to: JJutt@mmpmk.com

• Dock Space, Floating Dock. Good for 23’-24’. Boat off Hudson

Canal.  Call Sy Karp @ 516-632-9770.

• Down Rigger Model #600, $85.00. Down Rigger Model

#620 $100.00 (No Ball or Mounting Brackets), Captain’s

Winch, $100.00.  CALL DON at 516-567-4385.

• 2000 Seaswirl 18’ dual console runabout, 115 Johnson low

hours, full canvas, VHF, Lowrance color fish finder/chart

plotter, live bait well, with trailer. All in excellent condition.

$10,500. Bill Toohey, 516-509-1372.

• 19 ft. Boston Whaler, original owner 2005 Nantucket powered

with a mercury 135 optimax 2 stroke with 780 hours with 

custom added T-Top with rocket launchers, raw water wash

down, Garmin 5208, Furuno 620, Vhf... etc etc. MINT  condition

and catches a ton of fish! asking $19,900 516-779-8699. 

Post Office Box 5
Freeport, New York 11520

Freeport
Tuna Club, Inc. Chartered to Promote

Sport-fishing & Conservation

FTC 2015 Directors

 President                          Ray Geiger
 1st Vice President            John Rooney
 2nd Vice President           Kevin Killelea
 Treasurer                          John Daum
 Secretary                          Capt. William Morrogh

Board of Directors

 

Special Advisors
Bob Pandy 

Chris Scarpantonio
Capt. Bill Toohey 

Bob McVey
Sharon Missan
Don Morin
Jim Rooney
Bob Sabella
Paul Schuber
Joe Steiner

Woody Anderson
Jim Azzi
Alan Evelyn
John Gerrity
Don Granger
Capt. John J. Jutt Sr.
Kevin Killelea

Deliver To:

CLASSIFIED:Our speaker this month will be
BILL KORBEL

evening meteorologist
for News 12 Long Island.

Bill, a native Long Islander, is one of the areas most experienced
meterologists; accurately forecasting the tri-state weather for more than
25 years. 

He began his forecasting career as a weather officer in the Air Force
and recently retired from the Air Force Reserve as a Lieutenant Colonel.
He served at several stateside locations as well as in Southeast Asia, but
the highlight of his military career was a two year assignment as a
forecaster for Air Force One.

Learn about cold and warm water patterns, how squalls form and how
they can affect your passage on the seas. Discover how tornados 
and hurricanes impact our water and land as well as the moon’s influence
on our changing tides. This will be an entertaining and informative
lecture/discussion for anyone who steps off land and onto the seas.

Bill is an avid boater who enjoys fishing and golf. He is also 
a commercially licensed pilot who often takes to the air for transportation
and relaxation.

So come on down and listen to this prominent speaker for insight
into weather patterns on our Long Island waterways and beyond.


